
NYCAR/LGA	-	Wednesday,	June	21,	2017,	Adria	Hotel	and	Conference	Center	
(Northern	Blvd.,	Bayside,	NY).	

	
The	meeting	started	at	7PM	and	while	awaiting	assemblage	of	the	required	
quorum,	those	in	attendance	viewed	the	FAA's	power	point	presentation	
regarding	LGA's	runway	13/31,	followed	by	a	Q&A.		The	presentation	was	
informative	and	well	received	by	attendees.	
	
Once	the	required	quorum	was	achieved	at	8:20PM,	the	voting	for	officers	
commenced	in	an	orderly	and	congenial	manner.		Results	of	the	election	for	first	
officers	of	the	NYCAR/LGA	are:	
	
																							Chair																													Warren	Schreiber	
																							1st	Vice	Chair														Maria	Becce	
																							2nd	Vice	Chair													Sey	Schwartz	
																							Secretary																					John	J.	Kelly	III	
	
Elaine	Miller	from	Long	Island	was	elected	a	Citizen	Member.	

• 	The	FAA	presented	an	email	address	which	is	not	yet	functioning,	and	
when	it	is,	will	be	live	for	comments	for	a	minimal	amount	of	time.		All	were	
encouraged	to	utilize	this	feedback	opportunity.									

9-ato-lga-rnav-gps-rwy13@FAA.gov	
• 	All	in	attendance	were	invited	to	attend	the	NYCAR/JFK	meeting	the	

following	week	and	were	informed	that	the	general	NYCAR	Roundtable	
meeting	at	Borough	Hall	was	tentatively	planned	for	July	12,	2017.	

• 		Attendees	were	thanked	for	their	participation	and	reminded	of	the	
importance	of	their	attendance	to	obtain	a	quorum	so	that	the	business	of	
the	committee	could	be	accomplished.	

• 		A	general	Q&A	followed	which	included	the	members	of	the	table,	invited	
guests,	and	the	public.		No	further	official	business	was	transacted.		
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	8:45	p.m.	

Respectfully	submitted,	
	
John	J.	Kelly	III	
Secretary,		NYCAR	/	LGA	
	


